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Important Notice 
The Depository Trust Company 

 

B #: 10169-18 

Date: December 10, 2018 

To: All Clients 

Category: Operations 

From: Asset Services – Corporate Actions 

Attention: Operations Managers 

Subject: New DTCC Corporate Actions Inquiry Hotline Available Beginning January 2, 2019 
 
This notice is written as a follow-up to Important Notice 10146-18, published on December 3, 2018. 
 
In an effort to provide a more streamlined service to our clients and create ease around the submission 
of inquiries, a new Corporate Actions inquiry hotline will be available beginning Wednesday, January 2, 
2019.  This new hotline will provide direct access to the Corporate Actions department menu, thereby 
creating efficiencies and ensuring that inquiries are swiftly routed to the correct departments.  
 
For all Corporate Actions inquiries, as of January 2, 2019, you may dial: (+1) 813-470-1349. 
 
Note that you may continue to reach the DTCC Client Support Center by dialing:   
U.S. Toll-Free: 888-382-2721  
International:   (+1) 212-855-8099  
 
In addition to the deployment of the new Corporate Actions inquiry hotline, the DTCC Client Center 
webpage on dtcc.com is being redesigned to make it easier for you to connect with us. Each product 
listing will now include hours of operation, a list of hotline phone numbers, including the new number for 
Corporate Actions, and client support links.  
 
For more information, please contact your Relationship Manager. 
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